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Raszka Shelley

From: Laurie Gibb <laurie.j.gibb@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 7:16 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Protect Wolves & Environment!

Please stop HB3515!  Oregon needs more wolves to have a genetically diverse and sustainable population.  This 
species is so important for a thriving biodiverse environment.  Do not loosen protections for wolves. 

Vote against HB3515! 

Thanks. 

Laurie Gibb 


